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6th August 2015 

Fri 7th Aug Pupil Free Day 

Thu 13th Aug Strawberry Fair Meeting 7 pm 

Fri 14th Aug School Disco 5.30 - 8 pm 

Wed 19th Aug
 

School Council Meeting 

Fri 21st Aug 2nd Hand Uniforms sale 2.30 - 3.45 pm 

Mon 24th -  Fri 28th Aug Book Week 

Wed 26th Aug Parents & Friends Meeting & Dinner 6pm 

Wed 2nd - Fri 4th Sep Fathers Day Stall 

Mon 7th - Fri 11th Sep  Artist in Residence - Circus Performance 

Fri 11th Sep School Concerts - Circus Theme 

Thu 17th Sep Special Lunch Day  

DIARY DATES   

 

  Leigh McLaren 

     Principal 

 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

 
  

 

School Disco  
I am sure that all the children who are attending next 
week’s  disco are looking forward to the evening.  A 
reminder that the sausage sizzle is between 5:30 - 
6:00pm with the disco running between 6 - 8:00 pm.  
Permission forms and money are due back by 
Monday 10th August 
If any parents are able to assist, your help would be 
appreciated.  
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil Free Day 
Our next pupil free day will be tomorrow.   Teachers 
will be developing documents to assist with 
assessment of literacy and numeracy. 
 

Strawberry Fair 
Planning for the 2016 Strawberry Fair 
continues to progress with most of the 
early planning stages being completed. 
The next fair meeting is on 13th August at 
7 pm and we look forward to an increased parent 
representation at this meeting.  
 

Preps 2016 
Reminder to Parents that enrolments are now being 
taken for Prep 2016.  Enrolments forms are available 
from the office. 
 

 

 

WALLINGTON Primary School 
NEWSLETTER 

Principal:  Leigh McLaren  School Council President: James Watson 

Principal’s News (contd) 
 

Illness 
We have been having a lot of illness at the school 
over the past few weeks.  Flu and gastro are the 
two main culprits.  We encourage children to 
wash their hands regularly and to cover their 
mouth when they cough. 
 

If your child is sick they are best at home.  I know 
that often children want to come to school irre-
spective how they feel, but it is the best interest of 
everyone that they stay at home if they are un-
well. 

Corio Norlane Lions Club Bike Project 

Do you have a bicycle at home that is no longer used 
and you don’t know what to do with it? 

We will  
 Collect 

 Clean  

 Repair 
 Donate to needy children 

 Contact us on coriolions@gmail.com 
or 0402409895 

Corio Norlane Lions Club Computer Project 

Do you have a desktop computer at home? 
If NO, contact the school and they will arrange to get 

one for you through our Computer Project? 

 Desktop Computer (Laptops are scarce) 
 Windows 8, Office 2010, learning games for        

3 to 8 yo 
 We Deliver 

 Set up if needed 
If you feel you can set up the equipment yourself then 

we can drop a system off at the school, so please let 

the school know.  If you would like the system set up in 
your home, then phone me on 0402409895 or email 

coriolions@gmail.com and I will arrange a time. 

Keep sending your Earn & Learn stickers in!  We 
are aiming to beat our 2013 tally of   

13,000 stickers! 

mailto:coriolions@gmail.com
mailto:coriolions@gmail.com


 

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wallington Primary School takes no responsibility for and does not endorse the quality or conduct of any activity          

advertised in the Community Notices section of the newsletter.   Customers are required to make their own   

enquiries and judgements. 

 

 

 

FATHER’S DAY STALL 
DATES: 

PREP – GRADE 2 
Wednesday 2nd of September 

1:40 – 2:00pm 
GRADE 3 – GRADE 6 

Thursday 3rd of September 
1:40 – 2:00pm 

 

  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

     More pics from  
56 Urban Camp 

PARENTS  & FRIENDS 

All School Community 
Friday 4th September 

3:30 - 4:00pm 

 

Gifts are priced from 
$2 to $5 each 

Each student can pur-
chase up to 2 gifts 

each. 

 Hands-on Pasta Making Workshop 

  Sunday August 9, 10 am—1 pm 
 

Little Wren Cookery School and Alto Cucina Italian Restaurant 

(Highton Village), have collaborated for the first time to to offer you a 

number of fantastic and inspiring kids cooking workshops this term.  
 

The lovely Liz Moore (Alto Cucina) will be leading the completely 

hands-on workshop on Sunday, entailing lots of fun, creativity and the 

day will conclude with tasting the creations for lunch! 

    Menu        Ages: 6-12 years 

* Papardelle, fettucine, spaghetti  Cost: $39 pp   

* Napoli saue 
  

Contact: book online  www.littlewrencookeryschool.com.au or call 

0404456225 for further details. 
 

See school notice board for full flyer details. 

Riding on the 

Yarra tram  

Night time in  
Melbourne city. 

YIPPEE! 

 

Waiting for the Metro. 

 

I hope the Skydeck isn’t too scary! 

Is it a bird?  

Is it a plane?  

No, it’s ………………..! 

Ethihad Stadium 

tour. 

Furry and 

feathered 

friends at 

the zoo. 

Bellarine Cuisine Cookbook 
The last copies of this beautiful cook 
book are still available at the office,  
now at a special price of $19.95.   
All funds raised will be going to a special playground pro-
ject at the school. 
 

2
nd

 Hand Uniform Sale 
There will be a sale of 2

nd
 hand uniforms before and after 

assembly in the hall on Friday 21
st
 August from 2.30pm – 

3.45pm.  Gold Coin Donation per item. 
 

Next Meeting 
The next Parents and Friends meeting is on Wednesday 
26

th
 August, 6pm at Ming Terrace Restaurant in Ocean 

Grove.  We warmly invite all parents to come along for a 
relaxed dinner and chat about the remaining years activi-
ties.  Please RSVP for table booking to  
breeschammer@bigpond.com  
 

You can also keep up to date with the latest Parents and Friends 
news and activities by joining our Facebook group. Search for 
“Wallington PS Parents and Friends” 

mailto:breeschammer@bigpond.com

